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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Nursery  
 

 

 

 

 

In the nursery as part of the topic on minibeasts the children have been inspired by the books “The 

Hungry Caterpilar” and “Honeybee”. They have been creating large scale pictures and patterns using 

printing techniques. 
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Some children have been learning about bees this week and they have made and eaten their 

own honey sandwiches. 

  

Combe Kids Club – update 

 

Lauren from Combe Kids Club is waiting to hear 

the latest guidance on 4th July from the 

government as to whether they will be able to 

operate during the summer holidays.  If they 

are able to open and you need holiday cover for 

your child would you please email Lauren on 

ckcilfracombe@hotmail.com to enable her to 

formulate her plans if she is able to re-open. 

 

Thank you  

School Crossing Patrol – update 

 

Devon County have asked us to let parents 

and carers know that crossing procedures 

have changed as follows:- 

 the Patrol won't use their STOP sign 

(lollipop) as a barrier 

 listen to the Patrol's instruction - more 

important than ever. 

 to stand two metres from the Patrol 

and other people when waiting to cross. 

 keep, ideally two metres, from the 

Patrol and others when crossing 

 some people are driving faster now 

there is less traffic 

 to check for traffic if they step from 

the footpath on to the road, for 

example, to social distance from others 

 

 

Thank you  

With kind regards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Claire Grant 

Executive Headteacher 
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